
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Genesis 2.7, 13, 18-24 
 

Ps 128.1-2, 3, 4-5 
 

Hebrews 2.9-11 
 

Mark 10.2-16 

     

  
 
 Tuesday           7:00 pm         No Mass  
                         
     

 Wednesday    11:00 am        Funeral Mass 
                        
 

 Thursday        9:00 am         Liturgy 
                         
                                                                   

 Friday                 9:00 am         +Brian Gilbert 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish 
Office or visit the Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume 

received, some Masses may be celebrated at other parishes.  

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection  
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

   

  Tuesday:  No Mass 
  Wednesday: 11:00 am Funeral Mass 
  Thursday: 9:00 am Liturgy 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 

 
   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

This week 
Oct 7th to Oct 13th 





We extend our deepest sympathy to and pray for  the family and friends of   
Sarah Anne Semegen 

who has passed away. 
We pray that Sarah Anne and all the souls of  the faithful departed rest in peace.  

 

Sunday October 20th 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

 
Saturday, October 12th 

9:30 am 
The Women’s Faith Group meets on the second  

Saturday of each month. Watch our bulletin for more  
information on upcoming sessions. 



       

Music Ministry is looking for one  
guitarist for an existing adult choir, 
with a commitment to play once a 
month. If interested or if you would 

like more information, please contact Rae Lang at raelang@sasktel.net.  

Mondays for Moms   
Check out their Facebook group “Resurrection Parish Mom Group”  
 

Monday’s for Mom’s is looking for a new leader.  Please contact 
Sarah France at 306-216-5443 if you are interested! 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 

Bulletin Reflection - Gospel: Mark 10:2-12 
 

Jesus speaks about the sanctity of marriage, emphasizing that  
what God has joined together, no one should separate. This profound union  
mirrors the unity we strive for within our Church family. As we reflect on the 
strength of these bonds, we're called to foster unity in our broader community. 
Through our combined efforts, we uphold the fabric of our faith, ensuring that 
love and unity remain at the heart of our mission. 

We are once again looking for Halloween candy donations to help us 
put together treat bags to give out to the children this year. If you 
are able to help out, please drop off your NUT FREE candy/chip  
donations on the tables in the gathering space or drop them by the office during 
office hours. Thanks for your support! 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, November 2 with  
Baptisms on Sunday, November 10. 
 
We are now accepting  
registrations for the sacrament of 
First Reconciliation for children in 
Grade 4 and older. Classes will begin 
in October. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call the parish office for more  
information or to register your child. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 

Anointing of Sick - Available 
to anyone who is seriously ill or 
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation - Priests are 
available before or after any 
Mass, or by appointment  
 
Marriage - Register as soon 
as possible to ensure marriage 
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at 

306-352-0988 



The Resurrection Knights of Columbus 
are selling Grey Cup pool tickets.  
Proceeds will go to the Knights of  

Columbus charities. Tickets are $2.00 
each. If you are interested in buying 
some tickets or helping sell tickets 

please contact Darrell Zaba at  
306-520-7132 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies invites you 
For a day retreat for adults on  

October 26, 2024 From 9h30 to 4h00  
 

With the theme: 
The adventure of my spiritual journey; 

An Experience of Providence 
 
The retreat will include talks, sharing, Mass  
with Bishop James Weisberger, Holy hour,  
and lunch, in the beauty of nature and the  
silence of the countryside at our house of  

prayer in McLean, Sk, 45 km East of Regina.  

Looking for a retreat for your family?  
Here is one! 

Where? 
At the Myriam Family Community on our 
beautiful site in the peace of the country-
side near McLean, 45 km East from Regina 

 When? 
On Saturday, October 12th 2024 

From 10h00 to 4h00 
 

This is always a wonderful time to connect 
with the Lord and with other strong  
catholic families and to recharge the  

batteries in a living and loving  
atmosphere. Talks will be given in  

separate groups; adults, teenagers and 
children, but we also will have family  
activities as well as prayer and Mass. 

 
To register, please call Sr. Stephanie at 

306-761-0528 

The Myriam Family of the Prairies  



Take your empty bottles and cans to The Victoria 
East SARCAN Drop & Go for the Knights of  
Columbus Fundraiser for Charity. All you have to do 
is enter the code 3067892993, it’s as easy as that! 
If you can’t make it to SARCAN, call that number 
and we’ll pick up your bottles and cans for you. 

 

Thank you so much for your support! 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and  
offerings now by e-transfer? Over fifty percent of our  
donations are by weekly e-transfer. Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included 

with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire about other ways of 
giving electronically, please email the Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in  
doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or someone you 
know is in need of prayer, or if you wish to join the prayer ministry, 
please contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

Children’s Liturgy at Resurrection Parish 
Prayers, Songs, the Gospel and Gospel Activities 
 
Children’s Liturgy is for children aged 4 to 7 and is 
held during the Sunday 9 am Mass. Currently we do 
not have enough leaders to offer at any other Mass 
times. 
 

Is your child not quite 4?  A selection of children’s books is available in the  
hallway. Please feel free to borrow these books during Mass. 





Come Celebrate with Holy Cross 

Monday, October 7th  

Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have coffee and a muffin and watch with us                                                            

a video presentation by Father Don Calloway (MIC)  

 8:45   Gather and opening prayer 

 9:00  “The Rosary: Spiritual Sword of Our Lady” video 

10:15 Coffee & discussion 

10:45 Pray the Joyful Mysteries of the Rosary 

Holy Cross Parish – 315 Douglas Ave. E 

Please use the back parking lot and enter through the Gerein Centre                                 

For more information – manne@sasktel.net or text 306-535-3290 

mailto:manne@sasktel.net




PAROISSE  
SAINT-JEAN-BAPTISTE  

 

 

a tourtière makes a wonderful meal anytime - a thank you gift for friends and neighbors - 
for co-workers or your boss - as a hostess gift … 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Paroisse Saint Jean-Baptiste, 2517, 25th Avenue, Regina 
(306) 586-5006    phone in your order 
(306) 539-5086   text your order  
baptiste@accesscomm.ca  email your order  

to pay through INTERAC use baptiste@accesscomm.ca  
 

 
 





A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
October 6, 2024 

27th Sunday in 
 Ordinary Time

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“So out of the ground the Lord God formed every beast of the field 
and every bird of the air, and brought them to the man to see what he 
would call them; and whatever the man called every living creature, 
that was its name.” (Genesis 2:19)
The creation story reminds us of two important points. First, since the 
start, God has put the entire world into our care. Second, stewardship 
has been around since the beginning of mankind, it isn’t something 
recently invented by the Church. Just as past generations built our 
Church, it is now our responsibility to continue to nurture and develop 
these gifts for future generations.

 
Go Make Disciples
Become a leader in your parish and the wider community, by 
serving the people of God as an evangelizing disciple of Jesus 
Christ. The Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay Formation Program 
provides you with the skills, tools, and opportunities to deepen 
your spiritual life and assess your God-given gifts and talents. 
Join our weekend sessions at Campion College starting this 
November and become part of a community of leaders serving 
God’s people in a variety of roles. Our three-year program will 
deepen your understanding of Church and faith through solid 
teaching by our own diocesan priests and religious as well as 
lay men and women who are experts in their respective fields of 
theology, ethics, social justice, and more.  For more information 
on how to register, please contact our Program Coordinator, 
Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-721-6724 or email him at  
egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

A Great Symphony of Prayer: The Our Father as 
a Programme of Life Fall Series
“A Great Symphony of Prayer: Mary, the Saints 
and Scripture” (English) 11:00 AM SK 
Thursday, October 10: Praying with the Saints/St. 
Teresa of Avila
Thursday, October 17: The Prayer of Jesus/John 17
Thursday, October 24: Lectio Divina/The Storm at 
Sea
Register at cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_
Y6d9S5rIT5u1kgHCB9_IWw#/registration
« Une grande symphonie de prière : Marie, les 
saints et l’Écriture»  (En Francais) 11:00 AM SK
Mardi 8 octobre 2024: Prier avec Marie/le Rosaire
Mardi 15 octobre: Prier avec les saints/Saint 
Dominique
Mardi 22 octobre: La prière de Jésus/Prier avec les 
Psaumes
Mardi 29 octobre: Lectio Divina
Register at: cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_
CzdiOZHCSXWbt_OUXfwONA#/registration

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional  
lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  

and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Join “Companions in Hope: A Prayerful 
Space for Healing and Support
An Online Mental Health Prayer Group
Emmaus Mental Health Ministries warmly 
invites you to Companions in Hope, an online 
prayer group for those living with mental health 
challenges and the allies who accompany 
them. This is a sacred space of safety, acceptance, and healing, 
where we come together in prayer and reflection, offering support 
to one another on our journey toward hope.
Through the practice of Lectio Divina and other traditional 
contemplative prayers, we will reflect on God’s healing presence 
and our need for grace, fostering peace, consolation, and 
connection. Whether you’re seeking comfort in your mental health 
challenges, or encouragement as you accompany and support 
loved ones, you will find a quiet, peaceful community of prayer 
and support.
We meet on Zoom every second Thursday of the 
month, starting October 10. To Register: Please contact  
emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com to receive the Zoom link and 

Archbishop’s Appeal
Jesus speaks about the sanctity of marriage, 
emphasizing that what God has joined together, no 
one should separate. This profound union mirrors 
the unity we strive for within our Church family. As 
we reflect on the strength of these bonds, we’re 
called to foster unity in our broader community. 
Through our combined efforts, we uphold the fabric 
of our faith, ensuring that love and unity remain at 
the heart of our mission.

Pope Francis’ Monthly Intentions - October
For a shared mission - Let us pray that the Church continue to 
sustain a synodal lifestyle in every way, as a sign of coresponsibility, 
promoting the participation, communion and mission shared by 
priests, religious and laity. popevideo.org

https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Y6d9S5rIT5u1kgHCB9_IWw#/registration
https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Y6d9S5rIT5u1kgHCB9_IWw#/registration
https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CzdiOZHCSXWbt_OUXfwONA#/registration 
https://cccb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_CzdiOZHCSXWbt_OUXfwONA#/registration 
https://thepopevideo.org/


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Fu
n 

Po
ll 

R
es

ul
ts

 

 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 

Which one of these things do you do FIRST in the 
morning?  

 

Turn on the TV - 0%   Check my email - 4.7% 
Check my Social Media - 4.7% Check the weather - 6.3% 

Check text messages 9.4% 
Turn on the radio - 12.5% 
Get out of bed - 62.5% 


